
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Minutes of the June 1, 2009 Meeting 
 
The meeting was called to order by the Secretary at 10:00 am in the Registrar’s Office.  
 
Present were Dirk Brouwer, Secretary; John Harold, Vice-Chairman; Kevin Linehan, Registrar; and 
Ron Cross.  
 
The Secretary presided. 
 
The Board agreed to the following: 
 

A review of the Voting Systems Security Program in the next quarter. 
 

 Training for Chiefs and Officers will be on June 5 in the City Hall Work Session Room at 3 
and 4 pm respectively. 
 
 Part E of the Statement of Results will be used for Absentee Voting. 
 
  
The Board accepted request of Centers for Independent Living for access to polling places. The Board 
also discussed using media other than the City Scene for publishing election information. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 11:40 am. 

  
 
 
 
________________________ 
Dirk Brouwer 
Secretary 
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